
 

 

 
 

Weyakwin Lake is one of Saskatchewan’s most beautiful hidden 

treasures, having some of the best scenery and some of the best 

snowmobiling in the province. 

 

Our club was founded in 2001 and is steadily growing.  Opening 

new trails, maintaining existing trails and operating/maintaining 

shelters all come at a great expense.  We have an excellent 

volunteer base, but fundraising is a source of income that is needed 

in order to achieve this. 

 

We are hosting several events this season.  Any donation of 

appropriate goods or services would greatly be appreciated and we 

will ensure that your donation receives full publicity at the event.  

You may present your donation to the bearer of this letter who will 

outline the event to you. 

 

Thank you for your support.  
 

 


